
 LIVING SAVIOUR LUTHERAN PRESCHOOL 
 

Welcome Families! 
 On behalf of the Living Saviour Lutheran Preschool Board of Directors and 

teachers, I would like to thank each of you for joining us this year!  I feel so 
blessed and humbled to be a part of so many “little” lives.  It is amazing to 
watch children learn and grow into “little” people.  They truly love everything; 
everything is new, fun and exciting.  You can tell it is going to be a wonderful 
day when you see them skipping and singing as they come to school.   
 
Isn’t that just how kids are though?  They make each day count . . . and they 
are never in a hurry to get anything done.  ☺  They could spend hours just 
taking “IT” all in.  They take the time to enjoy God’s creations; as we all 
should.  My prayer this year is to continue to see things through their eyes . . . 
to see the wonder of God’s magnificent artwork, step back, and know that 
because of His love, we are all here.  Let us take some time to keep that mind, 
shall we?  Will you join me in that goal?  I pray that you do.   
 
Again, welcome to the preschool year adventure that lies ahead.  Please never 
hesitate to let any of us know how we can serve you.  We are here for you . . . 
and we are thankful for you!  Welcome!!! 
 

In Joy of His Calling, 

Ms. Elsie Davis 
Preschool Director  

 

SEPTEMBER 2024 PARENT NEWSLETTER 

“EXPLORING GOD’S LOVE THROUGH LEARNING AND PLAY!” 

SPECIAL REMINDERS 

• Please label EVERYTHING your 
child brings to school – including 
an extra set of clothes! 

• Make sure you check your child’s 
folder after each school day.  We 
may send home various reminders 
as well as art and other fun 
things. 
 
 

• 9/2 Labor Day No School 
• 9/3 & 4 First Days of School 
• 9/12 First Chapel 
• 9/17 Library Visit 
• 9/20 First Music Class 

 
• TBD  Police Officer Visit 

 

 

Themes: Back to School, We are 

Friends, Apples 

 

Curriculum: 

Color: Red 

Shape: Circle 

• Letters: L, F, E, H 

• Numbers: 0 and 1 

  

 
 
 

LOVE 

…God is Love 1 John 4:8b 

 

Tuition Reminder: October’s tuition is due by the 15th of September.  Any payments 
made after the 15th of this month will be charged a $25 late fee. 

 

“The great gift of family life is to be intimately acquainted 
with people you might never even introduce yourself to had 

[God] not done it for you” (Kendall Haily).   
 

 


